
 

City of Laurinburg 
Laurinburg, NC 

Dana Drive Pump Station Building Repairs & Flood Mitigation 
 

RE-ADVERTISEMENT 
FOR BIDS 

 
Bids for the construction of the Dana Drive Pump Station Building Repairs & Flood 
Mitigation project will be received by the City of Laurinburg, Attn: Harold W. Haywood, 303 
West Church Street (Room 242), Laurinburg, NC, 28352, until 2:00 PM local time on 
Monday, June 7th, 2021.  Bids may be mailed in or sent electronically to Harold Haywood at 
hhaywood@laurinburg.org. 
 

The project consists of building construction to make repairs and improvements to provide flood 
mitigation at the Dana Drive Pump Station.  Bids shall be submitted as a lump sum bid to perform 
the scope of work in the project documents. 
The project schedule is tied to funding from FEMA. Notice to Proceed (NTP) is expected by June 
11th, 2021, and the project is expected to be completed by July 31st, 2021, unless an extension is 
approved by the City and FEMA. 
 
The City of Laurinburg is an Equal Opportunity Employer and invites the submission of 
proposals from minority and women-owned firms. The City reserves the right to reject any or all 
proposals. 
 
Contract drawings and bid form can be obtained from Harold Haywood at 
hhaywood@laurinburg.org.  All visits to the project site shall be coordinated with Dixon Medlin at 
(910) 291-1716 or dmedlin@laurinburg.org.  All questions related to the project shall be directed to 
Jim Stowe at Willis Engineers at (704) 377-9844 or jim@willisengineers.com.  
 
 
Published 5/17/21.  
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